
From: <executive@bcscle.org> 

Date: Thu, Sep 10, 2009 at 2:14 PM 

Subject: Durga Puja 2009 program 

 

Dear Friends, 

 This is a final call for original writings (poems, short stories etc) and drawings from every age 

group which are to be published in the Durga Puja brochure. For brochure contribution please 

contact our cultural secretaries, either Subhendu Goswami (Ph: 330-968-4419, email: 

subhendu197@yahoo.com) or Lopamudra Das (Ph: 216-291-1401, e-mail: 

lopamudra.das@case.edu). The last date of submission is the 15th September, 2009. For better 

quality of final printing, the articles should be in print, either in Bengali or English, rather than 

hand written. Suggested web site (free download) for Bengali typing is 

www.banglasoftware.com/downloads.  Please be advised that all contributions should be original 

and not being considered anywhere else for publication. All the responsibilities regarding the 

originality of the contribution rest on the author. 

 This is also a reminder for greetings and/or advertisement from BCS members to be printed in 

the brochure as it has been done in previous years.  

Due to a lengthy time involved in preparing/formatting the "Brochure", we will appreciate your 

exact "advertisement sample" by September 15, 2009 to be sent to Supriyo Pyne (Ph: 216-231-

9547, e-mail: skpyne@yahoo.com) or to any of our EC members.  

 BCS Members Directory 2009 : Please send email with your Names, Address, Contact number 

and email etc for New Members only. For exiting members if you have change of address 

/contact number/email etc please send your updates by 09/15/09 to Shouvik Majumdar : 

shouvik2000@yahoo.com or call 440 -339-3824. 

We take this opportunity to send the program details of our Durga Puja 2009 as an attachment to 

this mail. We have a lot of exciting events over those three days of Durga Puja, please enjoy 

every moment of the program. All the programs will be held at the ICC building ( 12412 Cedar 

Rd , Cleveland , OH 44106 ). Please note that the parking at the back side of ICC building is 

reserved for Firestone and not for the BCS or FICA members. It is a request to all our 

members to refrain from parking at that area.  

 Sincerely 

 Shouvik Majumdar, Secretary, BCS, Cleveland 

Debabrata Ghosh, President, BCS, Cleveland 
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